Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser.



The latest from Streatham's award-winning, volunteer-run, open-access, non-profit theatre company. Please pass on to your contacts and followers.

In this issue:

Storytelling event in June
Annual General Meeting and Social in July

11th June Event - Being Heard and Telling Stories



Our second Tuesday 11th June event will be 'Being heard and Telling Stories' by Nico Pollen, storyteller and performer.

The workshop will focus on techniques to improve performance including voice projection and storytelling. More information on our website!

Annual General Meeting (AGM) 2024 and Social on July 9th

websiteOur Annual General Meeting (see below) will be followed by a social networking event and discussion about future shows and events. There will be a cash/card bar and free nibbles.

NOTICE is hereby given that the Annual General Meeting of Streatham Theatre Company will be held at 7.30pm on 9 July 2024 at Vinters Studio 2, 1b Sunnyhill Road, SW16 2UG. Note that Streatham Theatre Company is an unincorporated association, governed by a constitution.

More information and documents are available from our website.

All paid-up voting Members are entitled to attend, stand for office, and vote. Others may attend but are not entitled to vote – they may speak at the discretion of the Chairman. You can join or renew online prior to the meeting. Please contact membership@streathamtheatre.org.uk for any membership enquiries.

Take Part in Events Throughout the Year!

Remember our Second Tuesday events take place on the second Tuesday of each month - save those dates in your diary!

As well as providing interesting readings, workshops and talks, our events are a great way of keeping in touch with others from STC. They are usually free to members and only £5 to others, so please do come along.

Keep a look out for our emails or check our website for details of planned events coming up next year.

These events are kindly run by volunteers from STC or our friends in show business.

You can **join us** or renew your subscriptions at events too - at only £10 a year to subscribe, it quickly pays itself back due to free admission to events and discount performance tickets, and helps us keep theatre in Streatham.

Any questions, please contact us at info@streathamtheatre.org.uk.

You are receiving this email because you signed up to receive our newsletter {\$firstname} {\$lastname}

For any enquiries, you can contact us on info@streathamtheatre.org.uk

Putting theatre into Streatham
StheatreM
Keep in touch online:











If you want to unsubscribe, click here.

